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Sport Spring Team Tennis

Positive Developments
and Highlights

This year's event would have not been possible without the
support of the University of Kentucky and Berea College. We
thank them for their willingness to host our student-athletes and
all their efforts in making the tournament a success.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

Accusations of lineup "stacking" were more frequent this year,
during both the region and state tournaments. This issue was
amplified due to the addition of a team vs. team championship.
We will examine our postseason entry procedures and look to
refine our guidelines when it comes to roster submission.

Championship
Update/Review

The addition of the team vs. team championship allowed a
different group of student-athletes to advance to "state" and
represent their schools, many of which did not qualify for the
individual/doubles championship.


